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Hello everyone,

There have been a few updates from WSO on the Literature
Coordinators AFG Connects / Digest -

● Approved by the 2023 World Service Conference: As you
probably know by now from your Area Delegate's WSC report
or from the Highlights of the 2023 World Service Conference
(at
al-anon.org/pdf/Highlights-of-the-2023-World-Service-Conferen
ce.pdf), the WSC approved the Literature Committee's
recommendation to develop a comprehensive piece on
sponsorship and service sponsorship using personal stories
from Al-Anon members. The Literature Committee is now
creating a writing guideline to help encourage members to

https://www.al-anon.org/pdf/Highlights-of-the-2023-World-Service-Conference.pdf
https://www.al-anon.org/pdf/Highlights-of-the-2023-World-Service-Conference.pdf


write for this piece, which we will post here as soon as it is
ready.

● I am happy to let you know that the new Just for Tonight
Alateen Bookmark (M-82) will be available for purchase (at
$.25 each) in English, French, or Spanish on September 1st.

● According to the Customer Service team, they are currently
still working on the update to the CAL Order Form (S-16). It
should be available as a pdf as well as in print by late October.

● The "CAL Quotations for 2024 Area Calendars" document
was posted on March 20, 2023 in the Announcements
community of AFG Connects. It is not posted on the web site,
since it is not for public use, but for those trusted servants who
are involved in the development of such calendars. Therefore,
there is no link.

● Sponsorship/Service Sponsorship Writing Guideline: The
Literature Committee continues to develop this tool to help
encourage members to write for a new piece on this topic. We
will post it here as soon as it is ready.



● Literature Coordinator Web Conferencing Call: We are
planning to provide this opportunity for you to see and share
your experience, strength , and hope with each other this fall,
Stay tuned to this community for further announcements.

● Thanks for your question regarding whether a large print
edition of A Little Time for Myself (B-34) might be printed.

T Coffey: My understanding is that no plans have been
made at this time for the availability of any additional
formats, including large print, but that, as previously
stated, it remains in discussion.

I have been truly blessed by my experiences as
Literature Coordinator for Panel 61! Thank you to all the
wonderful folks I have had the pleasure of working with!

All my best in service
Sandra F.
Area 9 Literature Coordinator




